
 
Midlothian Council 

25th June 2024 
 

                                Notice of Motion 
 

 
    Midlothian Indoor Bowling Club 

 
Midlothian Council congratulates Midlothian Men’s Indoor Bowling Team 
on successive Scottish Premier League and Scottish Cup wins.  
 
Given the level of competition and the number of elite bowlers in Scotland 
(including Midlothian), this is a fantastic achievement. 
 
Council agrees to write to the team to congratulate them on their 
incredible success. 
 
 
 
Moved: 

Cllr Stephen Curran 

Seconded: 
 

Cllr Margot Russell 
 
 
 
       




